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Today’s Worship Service – Sunday, November 17- 10:45 AM 

Call to Worship 
“Our souls wait in silence; our hope rests in God, our rock, our salvation, 
our refuge. We will not be shaken. In this time of worship we pour out our 
hearts because we trust in God’s steadfast love.”  

 

Order of Service 
Welcome & Announcements 
~ Joel Hartung 
Worship Singing  
Mission Report: YFC 
~Brenda Hamm 
Scripture Reading: Mark 2:1-12 
~Helen Funk 
Children’s Ministry Dismissal Age 3-5 
Message: “A Lesson from Matt’s Friends” 
~Rueben Singh 
Message Discussion 
Worship Singing 
Closing Prayer  
 

Text 204-408-5537 with questions/comments about today’s message 

 

Prayer Focus 
Youth for Christ 
-Pray for the staff & Volunteers 
-Pray for the students that connect at Backstage 

This Week at EFC 
November 17-23, 2024 
 
Tuesday 
7:00 pm Ladies Ministry 
Christmas Event 
EFC Basement 
Sign-up sheet on foyer bulletin 
board 
 
Thursday 
9:30 am Seniors' Connection 
 

7-9:00 pm Youth  
Small Groups (UpLift Edition!)!  
Our Youth Leader's minds have been 
buzzing with ideas and it'll be such a 
GREAT time! Shout out to our 
amazing youth leaders for planning 
these meaningful events and STAY 
tuned for further details! Some 
topics may or may not include 
anxiety or even a continued 
conversation on dating (whoop! 
whoop!)!  
 
Next Sunday 
9:00 am Coffee & Morning Prayer  
9:45 am Sunday School 
10:45 am Worship Service 

 
 

Upcoming  
Adult Sunday School 
Nov 24 - Heroes of Faith: Jacob 
Dec 1- Heroes of Faith: Moses 
Dec 8- Heroes of Faith: Joshua 
 
Nov 26 - Congregational Meeting 
 
EFC Youth is excited to start 
planning for Abundant Springs 2025 
by organizing a lunch on  
December 1st immediately following 
the service! See you there! 

 
 

Communicating 
Snow removal 
EFC is looking for someone to shovel 
the entrances and walkway. Please 
contact one of the trustees: Dwayne, 
Bob, Ray, or Colin if interested. 
 

Yearend Reports & Budget requests 
(with breakdowns) are due Dec. 15th. 
Please email to: office@efchurch.ca 
 

Shoeboxes  
Anyone who is interested in 
participating in filling a shoe box and 
spreading a little love of Jesus to less 
fortunate children, the shoe boxes 
and materials can be found in the 
foyer. All filled boxes need to be at 
the church by Nov 17.  Any 
questions, contact Candice Dueck 
204-326-7311.  
 

The Young Adults are looking for 
some hosts for their upcoming 
events. If you are interested, please 
let Robyn know. The current need is 
Friday, November 22nd! Thank you!  
 

Baptism classes will start on January 
5th. If you want to find out more, 
about baptism or church 
membership, please contact one of 
our pastors. 
 

LOST AND FOUND TABLE 
Please check the table in the library 
hallway for your lost items until 
November 17th.  
 

 

Worship in Giving 
EFC is able to exist and minister in our 
community only because of the 
generous and faithful donations from 
our congregation. Thank you for your 
faithful giving! 
Donations can be deposited in the 
offering box in the foyer.  As well, 
donations can also be given via online 
donation and e-Transfer.  
For more information on giving options, 
please visit efchurch.ca/give 
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